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I can’t believe that it is April already, my fellow Lions and LEO’s.  Quite of few of you know 

that I am not a winter person.   Thankfully, I had the time during the cold weather to prepare 

for two big Lions events.  On March 30th we held our Lions 4Diamonds 5K on the Lackawanna 

River Heritage Trail.  The day was beautiful with nice warm air and most importantly we had 

many runners and walkers (including myself).  We had one runner who was 81 years old and 

the runner that ran the best time was a young man of 12 years of age.  The youngest walker 

had turned 4 years old just 2 days before the race.  For a first time event, it was highly 

successful and all had fun.  Many commented that it was very nice of us to provide water and 

thank you bags, as other 5k races do not.  Many racers asked that we have the race again. 

 

 

 



Of course, the truly big event is our District Convention at the Radisson Hotel.  On Saturday, 

April 6th VDG Fran and the Eynon/Archbald Lions Club will be hosting the Hospitality Night 

from 7pm-10om.  Free food & beer will be provided.  There will be 50/50 raffle.  Raffle baskets 

are still being accepted for the convention.   It is always a lot of fun to visit with our 

neighboring Lions.  On Sunday, April 7th from 10-11:45 am is registration for the business 

meeting.  The business meeting will start at 12noon  

Our convention committee held it last meeting on March 26th to finalize all preparations for an 

outstanding convention.  This past week I have been in contact with our honored guests, PID 

Melvyn Bray and his wife Ginny, from near Tom Rivers, NJ.  I believe that they are as 

anxious to spend the weekend with us as we are to meet them, fellowship and share stories.  At 

the business meeting on Sunday morning we will vote to elect VDG Fran and 2nd VDG Dave to 

the honor of District Governor Elect and Vice Governor Elect. 

Even though the convention is a highlight of our year and the month of April, we have so very 

much to accomplish this month.  Many of our Lions Clubs activities will return to the great 

outdoors of NEPA.  This is when we have the best opportunity to show our communities the 

great things we do as Lions.  So many I ask?  How do your activities impact those you serve?  

Are they made aware that it is the Lions doing this service?  Are they given information and 

opportunity to join our storied organization?  But most importantly do they see the joy that 

we have, as we serve?   

God bless you as you get out there and enjoy the month of April. 

DG Bill  

MELVYN K. BRAY INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR  

Melvyn K. Bray, from Whiting, New Jersey, USA, was elected to serve a two year term as a director of Lions 

Clubs International at the association’s 98th International Convention held in Honolulu, Hawaii, June 26 

through 30, 2015. Director Bray is a retired bank vice president and regional manager. A member of the Toms 

River Lions Club since 1973, he has held many offices within the association, including club president, club 

treasurer, club secretary, club membership chairperson, council secretary, cabinet treasurer, council 

chairperson, district peace poster contest chairperson, district LCIF chairperson, multiple district GMT 

coordinator and region chairperson. He is also the executive director for The Lions Eye Research Foundation 

of New Jersey. In recognition of his service to the association, Director Bray has received numerous awards, 

including the Club President Excellence Award, a Leadership Award, Senior Builder Key Award, Life 

Membership Award and three International President’s Awards. He is also a Progressive Melvin Jones Fellow. 

In addition to his Lions activities, Director Bray is active in numerous professional and community 

organizations, including the Sight & Handicapped Foundation of Ocean County, Funds for the New Jersey 

Blind and the New Jersey Camp for Blind Children. Director Bray and his wife, Ginny, also a Lion and a 

Progressive Melvin Jones Fellow, have one son, one daughter and three grandsons.  

 

 



Yep, that really happened. 
   As you know this will be my second District Convention as the District Governor. At my 
first convention in 2012, PDG Bill Tarby was my District Secretary. Upon entering the 
banquet room prior to the start I looked at the dais and I jokingly said to PDG Bill, “Hey, I 
am the DG where is my throne?” He laughed and replied, “Watch what you ask for”. 
Toward the end of the banquet, to my surprise and much laughter from those present, 
PDG Bill presented me with my throne, a toilet seat. It was signed by all the dignitaries 

including my speaker PID Neil Spencer from Cocoa Beach, Florida.  
   True to my nature I took the present to our State Convention. I had all my fellow DG’s 
sign it and even the PID’s from our state signed. All my class thought it funny until I saw 
the International President Wayne Madden heading our way and I announced I was 
going to ask him to sign my throne. I suddenly was alone as my “friends” abandoned me. 
I boldly walked up to our President and opened the seat and asked him to sign it. He put 
on a grin as huge as he is and signed it “Wayne Madden International President 2012-
2013”. I would dare to bet that I have the ONLY toilet seat in existence that has the 
autograph of a “sitting” International President.  Oh yes I have the proof.  
 And Yep, that really happened! 
 

Fellow Lions  
 
Can you believe it’s District Convention time already?  It seems like the new year just started 
and here it is April.  Don’t forget to stop in Saturday, April 6th at the Radisson for hospitality 
night, in the Delaware room, hosted by my Club, the Eynon Archbald Lions Club.  Let’s mingle 
with our wonderful Lions of 14H.   
 
Business meeting & Convention is set for Sunday April 7th.  I am looking forward to meeting 
and hearing from PID Melvyn Bray and spouse Lion Ginny.  
 
Great visits with our Moosic, Mayfield and Minisink Lions.  As always, great hospitality, great 
hosts, great fellowship, great Lions.  Thank you for all you do for your communities.   
 
I enjoyed the Benton Lions Club Beast Fest, yummy dishes.  Jefferson Township fish fry, 
another big hit.  Super meals.  Great job and thank you. 
 
I’ve been super busy, planning Our New Lions year, tons of things coming up.  It will be 
exciting to get together as a District and share our Lions ideas with each other.  So far I 
scheduled us to promote membership and eye screening at First Friday in Scranton, June 7, 
Railriders game July 20, Sands Casino bus trip August 10, more coming and details will 
follow soon.  List with details, times, and events on its way shortly.  
 
Thank you for all you do. 
We Serve! VDG Fran 

 



MEMBERSHIP 
District 14-H by the numbers: 

Abington   44 +2  
Benton   13  
Blakely / Peckville  20    
Dalton      9 
Dunmore   18  
Eynon / Archbald          102 -1/+1 
Falls    30  
Forest City   22  
Hawley /   17  
Lake Wallenpaupack  - 
Honesdale   70    
Jefferson Township  33  
Jermyn   13 
Jessup   15 +1 
Lake Ariel   18  
Mayfield   17 
Minisink   28  
Minooka    55  
Montrose   43   
Moosic   26 
Old Forge   29    
Olyphant    32 +1    
Ransom    11  
Scott Township  32  
Scranton Central  21   
South Abington   10  
Stonebridge / 
Susquehanna  22  
Taylor    28   
Tunkhannock  19  
Waymart   25  
Beginning # of Members/29 Clubs 836   
Total Dropped Members     38    
Total Deceased Members       6 
Total New Members      32 
Total Members as of 12/2018  824 
YTD Net Growth/Loss    -12  
There is still time to deplete this number to zero! Just Ask One!      
 

Lions Worldwide 1,459,018 
 
 
 

 

MEMORIAL TO ALL LIONS WHO HAVE 

GONE ON BEFORE US 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome new members 2018-2019 
Abington 

PATRICIA BEBON & KENNETH LEE 
 

Eynon/Archbald 
WALTER HERTMAN 

 
Jessup 

JOSEPH FASULA 
 

Olyphant 
ERIN NORTH-MOZDA 



What’s Happening In Our Back Yard! 
Dear Lions please assist your zone chair and provide them with information about your club! It is inspiring 
to fellow Lions within our 29 clubs to see what others are accomplishing. It is good publicity to get the word 
out and share it with the other clubs “what’s happening in our back yard”!    

 
 

 
Hawley-Lake Wallenpaupack Honesdale Jefferson Township Lake Ariel Minisink Old Forge Waymart Old 

Forge Leo’s 

Hawley/Lake Wallenpaupak   

Honesdale Lion Herzog reported 108 pairs of eyeglasses collected this past month. Lion Corso reported there 

were no requests for eyeglass assistance this month. New Business: President Heller read an e-mail from Brian 

Dulay, Deputy Chief of the Honesdale Fire Company regarding procedures to obtain a donation from the club. 

The Bonanza donations this year were given to the Lions' Pool Project as a one time donation. The donation 

given recently to the Prompton Fire and Rescue to help purchase Lake Rescue Equipment was a one time 

donation. President Heller will respond to Brian concerning procedures for future donations. The 

correspondence will also be given to the Bonanza Committee. 

Jefferson Twp.    Spring Dance is scheduled in the spring for adults with Down Syndrome.  This dance was 

started back in the day by PDG Joe & Lion Shirley Skinner.  The participants are getting up in years and this 

will be there last dance.  It has been an honor and a pleasure providing a venue for them to have their social 

gatherings.   

  

 



 
PDG Richard Padfield with the Cub & Boy Scouts Blue & Gold Dinner. 

Lake Ariel                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Minisink  North Pocono Lions Club members have also been getting together independently and sharing some 

of their Lion Strength. This week took Lions John and Linda along with Lions Mike and Daphne (and their 

young members for the day) over to help make corsages for the Shamrock Heart Foundation who will in turn 

hand out over 2000 corsages on St. Patrick's day to people in hospitals, nursing homes and shut-ins. The 

kindness of our community and members is just amazing! Cheers to all of you for all you do. 

 
It has been a very busy past few weeks with the North Pocono Minisink Lions Club members. As 

representatives of the North Pocono Lions Club Andrew Kaminski, Daphne MacLeod and her son (member for 

the day) Nico went to read at Moscow Elementary School for Dr. Suess' birthday. Cover 6 classes between the 

three the day was a SUCCESS! The kids loved the stories. The readers were wonderful storytellers. The day 

was fabulous. Thank you to MEC for having us and thank you to our readers. 

Old Forge                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Waymart                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Old Forge LEOs 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
Eynon/Archbald Forest City Jermyn Jessup Mayfield Olyphant Scott Township Olyphant Leos at Mid Valley 

Eynon / Archbald  

 
May 11, 2019 from 12:30-3:00pm, located at the Club Highlands Grill; the club is hosting a Spring Dance for 

folks with special needs.  Feel free to come and join the fun! 

Forest City Preparing an Arbor Day project with local elementary school.  

Jessup  Helping out with the citizens for a healthy Jessup with a Easter Egg Hunt on April 7th. 

Jermyn We have our annual community Easter Egg Hunt April 13th.   Then on Memorial day will be our 

annual duck race.  I don't have any details for these yet but I'll keep you posted.  

Mayfield.    

Olyphant  

Scott Twp.     

Olyphant  LEOs at Mid Valley   
 

 
Benton Dalton Falls Montrose Ransom Susquehanna-Stone Bridge Tunkhannock            Blue Ridge Leo’s 

 

Benton   

Dalton  

Falls Twp. Purse Bingo, Sunday April 28th from 1-5 $30pp, pre-sale only!!  Will be held at Ardee’s 

Foodrinkery, call any Falls Lion or PDG Karen Cokely #570-587-5071 



 
Montrose 

Ransom  

Stone Bridge/Susquehanna Upcoming eye screenings at local Health Fair.  
 

 

 
Abington Blakely-Peckville Dunmore Minooka Moosic Scranton Central So. Abington Taylor Valley View Leo’s 

Abington Preparing coffee stops at the PA rest stops; providing hot dogs, coffee, donuts, treats, etc. to the 

traveling folks.   

Blakely/Peckville 

Dunmore                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Minooka   



                                                                                                                                                                                               
Moosic                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Scranton Central                                                                                                                                                                                              



South Abington                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

Taylor 

Valley View LEOs 

 

Please share your clubs news, for all to see!! 

 

C’mon, Brag a bit! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

DISTRICT NEWS  

OPTION:  YOU CAN SIGN UP FOR THE NEWSLETTER DIRECTLY: 

http://lions14h.org/newsletters/ 
Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact webmaster@lions14h.org 

LET’S NOT KEEP THIS NEWSLETTER A SECRET!  Please share it with your club members so that they can see 
what is happening in our district as well.  The Webmaster is extremely careful not to spread viruses, even 
when the weather is not nice outside   

 
 

 

SNAPSHOT OF OUR LIONS DISTRICT CALENDAR 
 

April 6th – Hospitality Night in the Delaware Room at the Radisson Hotel, Scranton, 
PA Hosted by 1st VDG Fran Stepkovitch and the Eynon/Archbald Lions Club                      

from 7pm – 10pm 
April 7th – District Business Meeting @ Noon and The Social @5:00-5:45pm District 

Convention Banquet @ 6:00pm 
 

June 9th @ 12noon – Final Cabinet Meeting 

Hosted by the Jefferson Twp. Lions Club Hall 

829 Lions Road, Jefferson Twp., PA   

To change it up a bit – Old Fashioned BBQ We will hold the business meeting first. 

Once the business is complete the BBQ and party will begin.  Price Per Person to be 

determined.   
 

GOVERNOR’S VISITATION SCHEDULE  

April   4th Scott Twp.       9th Ransom                      

 

Sight First & Hearing Meeting Schedule & Locations 
April 11th Abington Lions Club – Clarks Summit Boro Bldg. 304 S. State Street, 2nd floor 
May 9th Minooka Lions Club – American Legion, Pittston Avenue 
June 13th Dunmore Lions Club – Location tbd 
July 11th Jefferson Twp. Lions Club – Club room, downstairs of clubs building. Lions Rd.Jefferson Twp. 
August 8th South Abington Lions Club – Location tbd 
September 12th Minisink Lions Club – Daleville VFW corner of SR307 & SR502 
October 10th Eynon/Archbald Lions Club – Location tbd 
November 14th Tunkhannock – Lake Winola Sr. Center 

http://lions14h.org/newsletters/


New officers have been elected and will take their chair on April 1, 2019 until March 31, 2020; as follows: 
President – PDG Harold “Butch” Sands 
Vice President – PDG Joe Skinner 
Secretary – PDG Cathy Metschulat 
Hearing Treasurer – PDG Karen Cokely 
Sight First & KidSight Treasurer – Lion Irene Masco 

 
 
 

BEACON LODGE RARCE DUCK TICKETS ARE HOT OFF THE PRESS!  ONLY 100 TICKETS ARE 
AVAILABLE, GET YOURS NOW!!!  THERE WILL BE TICKETS AVAILABLE AT THE DISTRICT 

CONVENTION & CABINET MEETINGS. 

 
 

Kidsight  
 

If anyone is interested in learning how to use the Spot Vision 
Screener, please contact PDG Cathy. Thank you for your help! 
The following schools were screened, The Dunmore Elementary 



Schools plus St. Mary’s and a daycare, The Isaac Tripp Elementary School in Scranton 
and followed up by Susquehanna Elementary School. 
 
In the Lions 2019-2020 year, 1st VDG Fran Stepkovitch will take over as the Kidsight 
Chair and I will help as needed.  She already has plans in place to complete screenings 
in Scranton at Friday First Health Fair on June 7th! 
 
Diabetes: At Lions Day with the United Nations in New York on March 24, 2018, International President 

Naresh Aggarwal signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the International Diabetes 

Federation (IDF) President Prof. Nam H. Cho to establish a cooperative alliance in the global fight against 

diabetes. The two organizations will come together to help prevent diabetes and improve the quality of life 

for those living with diabetes worldwide.  

Working together to achieve common goals 

The signing of the MOU solidifies a partnership that will operate at the national, regional and global levels. 

The two organizations agree to cooperate in good faith to achieve common goals:  

 Prevent diabetes and improve the quality of life for those diagnosed 

 Raise diabetes awareness and provide education where it is needed 

 Development of holistic diabetes service projects to improve care 

 Elevate the issue of diabetes onto the national and global political agenda 

 Increase access to diabetes care, medication and diagnostic equipment 

Diabetes is fast becoming a global health emergency 

Diabetes affects 425 million adults worldwide, with the total set to reach 629 million by 2045. An estimated 

90% are affected by type 2 diabetes, which is largely preventable. One in two people with diabetes has not 

yet been diagnosed, and their diabetes is not controlled. When diabetes is uncontrolled, it can have dire 

consequences on health and well-being and result in a number of serious complications that impact harshly 

on the finances of individuals, their families and the economies of nations. People with diabetes who 

depend on life-saving insulin and regular monitoring to manage their condition pay the ultimate price when 

they cannot access affordable medication and equipment.  

A timely and welcome partnership 

IDF President Prof. Nam H. Cho said, “Diabetes is fast becoming a global health emergency. Lions Clubs 

International is a dynamic movement with a vast and influential network. Our organizations are ideally 

placed to collaborate and make a difference for the many millions now living with diabetes and all those at 

risk.”  

Get started: Build awareness in your community 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1744823722480895/
https://www.idf.org/
https://www.idf.org/
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/diabetes/index.php


 

PA LIONS STATE NEWS 
CONTACT INFO: State Administrator Lion Bob McComas        PA State Council of Lions Clubs 949 East Park Drive 
Harrisburg, PA 17111 bob.mccomas@palions.org Office telephone: 717.564.2586 Fax: 717.564.2880 Cell phone: 

724.421.5658 Website: www.palions.org 
 

Important Dates: 

April 16, 2019 Deadline for hotel reservations for 2018-2019 Council Meeting 
#4 and 96th MD-14 State Convention      
May 17-19, 2019, 96th Annual Multiple District 14 State Convention Hosted by 
District 14-W Kalahari Resorts & Convention Center 250 Kalahari Blvd., 
Pocono Manor, PA.  All packet documents and flyers are available on our 
state website www.palions.org 
 

 
 

http://www.palions.org/
http://www.palions.org/


 



 



Ballot Question 
2019 Multiple District 14 Convention 

   
THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION CONCERNS THE MULTIPLE DISTRICT 14 CONSTITUTION.  (THIS AMENDMENT TO THE 
CONSTITUTION REQUIRES A TWO THIRDS MAJORITY OF THE VOTES CAST TO ADOPT.) 
 
A RESOLUTION TO PROVIDE A REVISION TO THE SELECTION OF THE VICE COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON AND THE COUNCIL 
CHAIRPERSON AS LISTED IN ARTICLE VII, SECTIONS 1- COMPOSITION, SECTION 4-COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON, AND SECTION 5- 
COUNCIL VICE CHAIRPERSON. 
 
THIS REVISION IS TO CHANGE THE PROCESS OF THE SELECTION OF THE VICE COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON AND COUNCIL 
CHAIRPERSON FROM A DISTRICT ROTATION TO ONE WHERE THE VICE COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON IS SELECTED FROM THE 
FIRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERNORS.  
 
BE IT RESOLVED, that effective July 1, 2019, Article VII, Sections 1, 4, and 5 will read as follows: 
 
“Section 1. COMPOSITION.  There shall be a State Council composed of all of the District Governors in the Multiple District 
and the Chairperson of the State Council (who shall be a Past District Governor), who are the voting members.   
 
Section 4. COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON.  The Chairperson of the State Council shall be the Immediate Past District Governor who 
served in the capacity of Vice Council Chairperson during the preceding year.  The Council Chairperson will serve a one- year 
term only and cannot serve in that capacity again.  In the event the Chairperson is unable or refuses to serve, or having 
accepted, resigns or dies, the sitting District Governors shall appoint an Immediate Past District Governor to serve the 
remaining term of office.  If no Immediate Past District Governor is willing to serve, the District Governors will select a 
qualified Past District Governor to serve the remainder of the term.  Any lion selected to serve as Council Chairperson must 
be a Pennsylvania resident and a member in good standing of an MD-14 Lions Club.  
 
Section 5. VICE COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON.  The Vice Council Chairperson for Lions year 2019-2020 shall be the District 
Governor from District 14 P.  The Vice Council Chairperson for Lions year 2020-2021 shall be the District Governor from 
District 14 T.  The Vice Council Chairperson for the Lions year 2021-2022 shall be the District Governor from District 14 U.  
The Vice Council Chairperson for Lions year 2022-2023 shall be the District Governor from District 14 W.  For Lions year 
2023-2024 and thereafter, the determination as to who will be the Vice Council Chairperson for a given Council shall be 
made while that group is serving as First Vice District Governors.  One of the sitting First Vice District Governors will be 
selected by the sitting District Governors at the Fourth Council of Governors Meeting.  The first selection of a Vice Council 
Chairperson using this method will occur at the Fourth Council of Governors Meeting of the 2022-2023 Lions year.  The Vice 
Council Chairperson will serve a one-year term (concurrent with the year as District Governor) and then become the Council 
Chairperson.  In the event, either before or after becoming the Vice Council Chairperson, the Lion is unable or refuses to 
serve, or having accepted, resigns or dies, the sitting District Governors shall appoint a replacement from among the same 
group of First Vice District Governors (who may now be District Governors) to serve out the term of office and then serve as 
the Council Chairperson.  If no one in this group is willing to serve, then the sitting District Governors will select a qualified 
Past District Governor to serve in the position.”  
 
SHALL THIS RESOLUTION BE ADOPTED?         YES            NO 
 



 



 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

   
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

December 27, 2018 
Dear District Governors; 
 
 I am writing you to help me dispense information to member of your district that may be interested in attending 
the International Convention in Milan, Italy.  Attached, I have a copy of the information.   The committee would appreciate 
you sending this out to the members of your district via email. 
 
 The information that we are providing will hopefully answer some of the questions they may have in determining 
whether they will attend this year’s international convention. 
 
 Again, thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
December 28, 2018       
Hello Fellow Lions; 
 Today am writing to you about the Lions International Convention in Milan, Italy.  Some information has come to 
my attention that I feel needs to be presented to anyone who has any intention of attending the international convention.  
The following will require your attention; please review as timing may be an important factor. 

1. Passport – it must be current and valid for six (6) months after your return 
2. Health insurance – Medicare does not cover you out of the country; check your supplement insurance for 

coverage. 
3. Travel Insurance – check with your travel agent to see if they recommend this coverage.  Estimated cost $100 

or more per person.  Death benefits are important here. 
4. Visa – not required if you are a United States citizen. 
5. Currency – Italy uses the euro which can be obtained state side from various agencies, one being AAA, for a fee. 

   
 The committee hopes that this will be helpful information for you to make your experience an enjoyable one at the 
international convention.  If more information is needed please contact me.   
 
 
Together in Lionism 
PDG Bob Dunne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL 
ROBERT “BOB” DUNNE 

Past DISTRICT GOVERNOR, DISTRICT 14 G  
PENNSYLVANIA, 2014 - 2015 

510 MAYR STREET 

MONTOURSVILLE, PA 17754 
570-368-2098 (H)                 570-447-4472 (C)        

dunezy@verizon.net 

  

 
 



LCI NEWS 
 

 

You know that increasing, retaining and engaging your members is the key to a healthy club and 
impactful service. With the right resources, your club can celebrate new members and current members 
while engaging in meaningful service in your community. That’s why we’re offering you a special 
opportunity to receive a service grant when you add new members in April. 
Here’s how the service grants work: 

 Add new members in April – Clubs will have an opportunity to receive a special grant for new 

Lions who are reported during April 2019. 

 Apply for a grant – Clubs can apply for a Service Grant for New Members, which awards a total 

of US$35 for each new member in two equal installments on December 31, 2019 and June 30, 

2020 club statements if new members stay active. 

 Engage new members – Funds should be used to plan activities that engage new members in 

service so they have a great onboarding experience in your club. 

These service grants will allow you to invest directly in your new members so you can make their first 

year a memorable one. Don’t miss this incredible opportunity to grow your club’s impact by inviting new 

members in April and inspiring a lifetime of service. 

In friendship, 

Gudrun Yngvadottir 

Your International President 



 
 

Please feel free to contact our LCIF’s District Chair, PDG Pam Savitski via email 
mibride@aol.com 

 
Ways you can donate…..  

AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support LCIF every time you shop online, at no cost to you. When 
you shop at AmazonSmile, you’ll find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as 
Amazon.com, with the added bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to LCIF. 

 
 

Own a Limited-Edition Lions Clubs Centennial Commemorative Coin 
For a limited time only, you can order this historic Lions Centennial keepsake and support the life-changing work of LCIF. 
For each coin sold, US$10 is authorized to be paid to LCIF. This represents a US$4 million opportunity to improve the lives 
of people in need through LCIF initiatives around the world.  These collectable coins make great gifts for family and friends 
and are the perfect way to show appreciation to your club members for outstanding service. 
 
 
Along with celebrating LCIF's 50th anniversary, the foundation also has a goal to raise US$50 million this fiscal year. 

Many clubs and districts are working hard to have 100% supporting members, meaning every member makes a donation. Lions 
from all over the world are making contributions of all sizes. Please make your gift today so we can continue to make the world a 
better place 

 

mailto:mibride@aol.com
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7030455
https://www2.lionsclubs.org/p-2111-commemorative-coin.aspx

